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Dear Parents / Carers  
 
Please find the 5 Key Points from the Governors, 
 

I. Impact of the PE provision in school recognised with the School Games Platinum 
Award. 

II. Approval of the new sports coated multi-court, to further enhance the school’s PE and 
extra-curricular provision. 

III. Implementation of Read Write Inc. and interventions to support pupil progress and 
attainment.  

IV. Governors recognised the level of staff commitment and hard work to provide a 
purposeful learning environment for all pupils.  

V. Welcome back to all existing staff and welcome to new staff. 
 
 
Have a good Weekend. 
 
 
Ms Luu 
Headteacher 
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Contact 
 

             Office:            office@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk                                                           Finance:         finance@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk  
             Monet:           EYFSM@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk                                                         Hokusai:        EYFSH@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk  
             VanGogh:       1Vg@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk                                                              Matisse:        1Me@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk  
             Hepworth:     2Hh@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk                                                              Moore:          2Me@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk  
             Turner:            3Tr@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk                                                               Cassatt:          3Ct@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk  
             Lichtenstein:  4Ln@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk                                                              Hockney:        4Hy@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk 
             Banksy:           5By@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk                                                              Baldessari:     5Bi@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk  
             Wiltshire:       6We@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk                                                             Whiteread:    6Wd@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk  
 

This Weeks Celebration Awards 
 

Lizzie, Mabel, Bertie, Esa, Lillian, Peter, Olive, Elliot,  
Albie, George, Eddie, Amelia 

 
 

ATTENDANCE 
Congratulations to the following classes who achieved greater than 96% target for attendance: 

Week Commencing: 16th September 2024 
 

Matisse 100% 
Lichtenstein 100% 

Turner 99.00% 
Monet 98.50% 

Van Gogh 97.83% 
Baldessari 97.45% 

Banksy 96.43% 
Wiltshire 96.06% 
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Dates For Your Diary 
 

10th Oct:                     Wear Yellow for World Mental Health Day 
25th Oct:                     Non School Uniform Day (Please bring a colourful donation!) 
28th Oct:                     Half Term 
Week Com. 4th Nov: Parent Consultations 
8th Nov:                       EYFS Diwali Colour Run 

Parent Resources 

 

We would like to share with you a resource that may be of use when talking with your 
children about online safety and other areas of safeguarding. The following 
link https://parentsafe.lgfl.net/#h.urzf6ssof8lv provides a wide range of help and advice on a 
number of safeguarding topics 
 

 

PE ROUNDUP 

 

Congratulations to Callum, who over the summer has been accepted as a player for North Herts 
Knights in the Basketball U12 National League Squad. This is a significant achievement, and we 
are very excited for you 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Mikelson 

https://parentsafe.lgfl.net/#h.urzf6ssof8lv


 

 

Year 5 News 

 

Year 5 are enjoying studying Typography in Art. They have learnt that Typography is the art and 
technique of arranging type to make written language legible, readable and appealing when 
displayed. The arrangement of type involves selecting typefaces, point sizes, line lengths, line 
spacing, letter spacing, and spaces between pairs of letters. 
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They have experimented with different shapes to create their own letter and have begun to 
design their own typeface. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Banksy and Baldessari Class 

 



 

School Council & Eco Council 

 

A huge congratulations to our newly elected members of our School Council and our Eco Council 

School Council:   
                                                                      
Year 1 
Edith, Archie, Florence, Joseph 
 
Year 2 
Yuvani, Jessica, Aaron, Eliza 
 
Year 3 
Carly, Jude, Lola, Ellis-James 
 
Year 4  
Phoebe, Alex, George, Lois 
 
Year 5 
Stanley, Lucy, Eddie, Maisie 
 
Year 6 
Autumn, Josie, Jacob, Max 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Eco Council:                                                              
 
Year 3 
James, Holly, Sienna, Hamish 
 
Year 4 
George, Louie,  Skyla 
 
Year 5 
Orla, Esmeralda, Jacob, Fleur 
 
Year 6 
Lizzie, Rose, Lauren, Hattie 
 
 

FOBS Update 

 

FOBS - Annual General Meeting 

Our AGM is being held on Tuesday 1st October 7.30 -9pm, you can join us either in person at the 
school or via zoom. At this meeting we look to elect our committee members, our constitution 
requires us to have 20 people present at the meeting.  

Log in details for zoom and the agenda have been sent separately Via email.   

 

Asda cash pot  

We have signed up for cash pot for schools which runs till 30th November, every time customers 
shop with Asda using their Rewards app, you can choose Bassingbourn primary school to receive 
a percentage of their your spend. And that’s not all — every time a customer chooses our 
school Asda will donate £1 to our school’s Cashpot. Our cashpot total so far is £67.14 

 

 

 



Easy Fundraising  

Easyfundraising - A great way to help raise funds for our school. Over £1,100 has been raised 
using this platform. Why not sign up today?!  

 

Did you know that we're registered on #easyfundraising? This means you can raise free 
donations for us when you shop online! Over 8,000 retailers will make a donation to 
Bassingbourn CP School, Bassingbourn on your behalf when you shop with them. All the big 
names like Sainsbury's, M&S, Argos and Just Eat are ready to donate at no extra cost to you. Plus, 
join today and we could win one of ten £100 donations! Sign up here:  

Fundraising | Charity Fundraising Online | You Spend Online, Brands Donate | Easyfundraising  

 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/

